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A member of The Ribblesdale Federation of Schools — Do everything in love (1 Corinthians 16:14)

21st December 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

On behalf of Hellifield Primary School, | would like to wish you all a happy, restful and peaceful Christmas with
your children and families. I’d also like to take this opportunity to thank all the staff for their hard work and
continued dedication to the school and the children. They really have worked incredibly hard this term and are a
wonderful team. The children have also been fantastic, and | am very proud of them all! Thank you to all the
parents for their continued support and co-operation this year, a special thank you for all your fundraising and
contributions for the little extras that mean so much to both the children and staff.

We welcome the children back on Tuesday 9t January 2024, and I’'m sure with the continued dedication and
support of the whole school community, we can make 2024 another brilliant year, full of successes, memories
and remarkable achievements. | know Hellifield Primary School and the Ribblesdale Federation of Schools, will
continue to go from strength to strength! | look forward to seeing you all again in the New Year.

Kind regards

Mrs Catherine Maddocks
Executive Head teacher

*The Ribblesdale Federation of Schools comprises:
Giggleswick and Hellifield Community and Long Preston Endowed (VA) Primary Schools.
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